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< _ WASHINGTON, D.c. 20330
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DADF 8 JUN 1977

Mr Harold Weisberg
Route 12 - 0ld Receiver Road
Frederick, MD 21701

Dear Mr Weisberg

Your request dated May 5, 1977, addressed to Mr Charles W.
Hinkle, Office of the Assistant Secretary of Defense, was
received in this office for action on 24 May 1977. However,
it was misdirected. Your request has been forwarded to:

(a) HQ Air Force Systems Command (HQ AFSC/DADF), Andrews

Air Force Base, Washington DC 20334; and (b) 1100 Air Base
Wing (MAC)/DADF, Bolling Air Force Base, Washington DC 20332.

A determination will be made in regard to whether the records
you requested will be released or withheld from disclosure
under the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. 552, within

10 days (excepting Saturdays, Sundays, and legal public
holidays) after receipt of your request by the responsible
processing authority.

We have contacted the offices within the Air Staff reasonably
considered most likely to contain records pertaining to you.
This included Air Force Office of Special Investigations
(AFOSI), Air Force Intelligence Service (AFIS), and the Office
of The Judge Advocate General (AF/JACC). The results were
negative. B

Sincerely
b/ At
M. K. WARD
Air Staff Freedom of

Information Manager
Directorate of Administration
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